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Local Government Federal Credit Union Excellence in 
Innovation Award 
HC-2018-53 
Hendersonville, NC – October 2, 2018 
 
 
The Henderson County Public Library received the 2018 Local Government Federal Credit Union 
Excellence in Innovation Award at the Henderson County Board of Commissioner’s meeting on 
Monday, October 1, 2018.  Presenting the award was Matt Gunnet, NCACC’s Membership Services 
Coordinator.  The library received this important recognition for the development and 
implementation of their HCPL Student Access Program. 
 
The HCPL Student Access Program created 15,507 electronic library cards for county public 
school students.  Students are now able to gain access to public library databases and check out 
materials by simply providing their student ID number to county library staff, instead of 
presenting a physical library card to them. 
 
Since the inception of the program in October 2017, the library has seen an increase in the usage 
of children’s titles, especially in the digital audiobook and e-book collections.  Students are able to 
access, read and discuss the same books within the classroom setting vastly expanding the titles 
available to teachers. 
 
No costs were involved in implementing the program.  Because of the program, the library’s 
resources are being better utilized and the schools have expanded accessibility to many more 
resources. 
 
 
 

### 
 


